
 

 

 

Thursday 21 January 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

As I’m sure you are aware your son/daughter was due to complete their BTEC Sport First in 
Sport Unit 1 online examination on Friday 29 January 2021. This exam has now been 
postponed until the summer term and, therefore, pupils are not required to be onsite to 
complete this exam next week.  
 

We feel that pupils will have a better opportunity to score a higher grade on this exam in the 
Summer term, when hopefully they can receive some face-to-face teaching and EPS/targeted 
revision sessions prior to the exam.  
 

BTEC examinations are currently not allowed to take place in February or March. We are 
awaiting further guidance from the exam board and Ofqual on the full details around BTEC 
examinations and will update you further when we have more information. 
 

In the meantime, pupils will complete the final unit of the BTEC Sport course – Applying the 
Principles of Personal Training – remotely from home. We ask you for your support with this 
unit and to ensure that your son/daughter is logged in through Microsoft Teams for all of their 
BTEC Sport lessons (Friday 12:15pm-2:15pm). 
 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

Mr Mullock 

Curriculum Area Leader – Physical Education 


